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Reply to: Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge , Mass. 02139

Telephone: (6171 8646900 x6201

November 16, 1973

Prof. Jerry Saltzer
M.I.T.
3-519
Dear Prof. Saltzer:

We were thinking that it might be appropriate to
have some graphic from your division on the front of the
Progress Report this year. I'd like to know if you have
any ideas and/or a graduate student who could devote

a little time to search for or generate such graphics

to be photographed and evaluated.

Thanks,
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